
The nursery will not be available during the outdoor  

service today, but we will have kids' activities and toys available 

for families to use.. 

Kick off the fall season by connecting with the Walsh fami-

ly, who have been serving God in West Africa for decades! Matt, 

Julie and most of the children will join us on Sunday, September 

1st, at 9am in the Fellowship Hall to update us on how it has 

gone for them to establish themselves and join a ministry group in a 

new country. Come early for a bit of late breakfast or early coffee 

break before we begin. 

Fall Fun Fest - An afternoon of food, games, and fun for all ages! 

Saturday, September 7 from 4:00-7:00 p.m. You can enter your chili 

in the Chili Cook-Off, join the Cornhole Tournament, bring a kid 

you love to jump in the Bounce House… or just come and enjoy 

good food, games, music, and friends as we enter this fall. Sign up to 

bring chili: https://tinyurl.com/dillschili   

Contact us: 

Connect@dillsburgbicv.org 

717-432-3847

https://dillsburgbic.org 

This Week’s Prayer Focus:  
Luz, Alegria y Esperanza BIC  

(York Springs PA);  

Macha Sport and Learning Project (Zambia); 

Medina family  

(Amazon tribal people of Ecuador);  

New Hope Ministries.   


